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10th 
July 2020 

 
Meeting to share information regarding opening school in September 2020. 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
I hope that you and your children have kept safe and well during this very difficult time. The 
Government are now happy for all schools, in September, to open their doors to their pupils. 
 
With this in mind, I would like to share with you our plans on how we will work with you to ensure 
that school is the safest and best place for your child to continue both their social and academic 
well-being.  We want to share how we have set up the school premises, the classroom learning 
environment and all the arrangements for dropping off and picking up your child safely.   
 
We want to address any worries or anxieties you may have and hopefully put you at ease. Simply 
put, we want all our pupils back into school in front of their teachers, learning.   
 
With the above in mind, I would like to invite families to come and join me in school, under social 
distancing arrangements, so that I can tell you about our school opening plan in readiness for 
September2020. 
 
These are the dates of the meetings: 
 
Friday 17th July:     Yr 5 parents at 9:00am 
                       Yr 4 parents at 10:30am 
                       Yr 3 parents at 12:00 noon 
                       Yr 2 parents at  1:30pm 
                       Yr 1 parents at 3:00pm.  
                        Reception & Nursery parents: 4:30pm 
 
Please do attend so we can physically show you the drop off and pick up arrangements including 
forms of communication and dinner money arrangements. If you have more than one child in 
school you need to only attend one of the meetings. 
 
My team and I look forward to meeting you.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Sofina Islam OBE 
Headteacher 

 
 

 
 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 


